
THE TAURUS HAMPSHIRE BORDER CRICKET LEAGUE 

 
 

 President: - Denis Emery 
 
Chairman: - Stephen Godwin Secretary: - Alex Hodder Treasurer: - David Peck 

Annual General Meeting 

To be held at Calmore CC 
on Tuesday 15th January 2019, 7.30pm prompt 

 
AGENDA 

 
1. Chairman’s welcome  

2. Apologies 

3. Matters arising 

4. Withdrawals from the Border League 

i) None received 

1. Secretary’s report 

2. Treasurer’s report 

3. Webmaster’s report 

4. Proposals 

a. Proposal to split cup and plate so that top 9 teams in 2018 play in the cup 

competition and bottom 9 play in the plate competition. 

b. Amending rule 11 - original points system from 2017 season to be rinstated  

c. Team conceding -  In the event of a team conceding a League Match 18 points 

will be awarded to their opponents, and zero points to the team conceding (so 

that points average is affected). A fine of £30 will be levied. If a team defaults a 

second time a fine of £60 will be levied and the defaulting team will have 20 

points deducted from their tally in the league table. 

5. Correspondence 

 

6. The Sponsor is intended to remain as Taurus Hampshire 

7. Election of officers 

i) Chairman, Secretary, Treasurer and Vice-Chairman wish to stand. 

ii) General committee members will stand – new volunteers are always welcome 

 

8. Any other busines 

 

9. Close 

 

 

 

 

 

  


